
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 29 October 2003 

9. TUCKERS ROAD 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Paul Burden, DDI 9418836 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek two delegates from the Board to join the Tuckers Road Project 

Team, agree on the process and to launch the “Tuckers Road – Your Road – Your Choice” leaflet. 
 
 Members will recall the planned event for Tuckers Road occurring from 10 – 13 November (refer 

attached report).  The proposed street design process (Charrette) would benefit from having 
representatives from this Board on the Project Team.  Other members of the team will include a traffic 
designer, landscape architect, safety auditor, LTSA and Police representatives, residents’ 
representatives and school representatives.  The team will come together on 12 and 13 November to 
work on the design of Tuckers Road and will operate from a site office.  As discussed the design 
process will compliment the preceding two days of seminars and working with Northcote School. 
Team members are encouraged to participate in the activities over the full four days but essentially 
need only be available for the two days of the charrette.  

 
 It should be noted that this process is a condensed version of a typical planning process used for City 

Streets capital works projects.  As such the opportunities for getting Board sign off to the options and 
ideas are very limited.  This process carries with it the expectation that there will be Board support for 
the levels of consultation and the options that emerge without official reporting.  However the final 
scheme plan that emerges at the end of the four days will be reported to all members through the 
normal channels. 

 
 The “Tuckers Road – Your Road – Your Choice” leaflet (attached) is to be distributed to the local 

community shortly.  An offer by some members to take part in the distribution of the leaflet is gratefully 
accepted. It is proposed to distribute the leaflet in the area bounded by Main North Road, Northcote 
Road, Cavendish Road and Sturrocks Road. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendations: 1. That the Board support the proposed “charrette” process for the 

Tuckers Road project. 
 
  2. That the Board appoint two members to be part of the Tuckers Road 

design team. 
 
  3. That the Board support the publicity leaflet and the distribution area 

described above. 
   
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendations:  1. That the staff recommendation be adopted. 
 
  2. That two Papanui members be appointed and that any other Board 

members be encouraged to attend. 
 
 


